QUEEN ELIZABETH'S GRAMMAR SCHOOL

SIXTH FORM
BULLETIN

KEEPING YOU INFORMED AND UP TO DATE

In response to our Parents’ Communication Survey, we are publishing a short
overview each half term of what is coming up in Sixth Form, to keep you informed
and up to date with Sixth Form activities.

UPCOMING TRIPS

e Tuesday 5th March — Year 13 Business BTEC Bullring trip

e Thursday 7th March — “Hadestown” theatre trip

e Thursday 28th March — Year 13 Physics trip to Sheffield Hallam University

UPCOMING DATES IN SCHOOL

e Thursday 22nd February 36pm — Year 13 Parents Consultation Evening (full
lessons start at 8.50am, school ends at 2.30pm)

e Thursday 21st March — Year 12 Parents Consultation Evening
e Thursday 28th March — last day of term
e Monday 15th April —first day of Summer term

UPCOMING EVENTS
13th - 16th March 7.30pm
‘The Addams Family’ Tickets are now on sale gegs.link/tickets

EXTERNAL SPEAKERS

e Tuesday 27th February, 6pm — Year 13, Student University Finance talk,
information on applying and how it works.

e Tuesday 12th March — Year 12, Register and Be a Lifesaver Assembly
e Tuesday 16th April — Year 13, Oddballs assembly

GENERAL INFORMATION

Year 13 Life Skills in February/March will look at practical next steps:
e Personal finance

e Budgeting for food

e Laundry

e Simple car maintenance & Key bicycle maintenance

e First Aid

e Personal safety
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